
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 July 2020 Issue 65 

Welcome to Woodside’s July newsletter, we hope you all enjoy! 

We would like to welcome any recommendations you may have 

to add in our monthly newsletter. For example; poems, short 

stories, jokes or any other comments. 

  

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

                 This month’s topic of the month is: summer 

 

Woodside 
Newsletter 



July 2020 Entertainment  

Unfortunately due to covid'19 we haven’t been fortunate enough to allow 

entertainment in to our home,however staff and our activities co-

ordinator Rona have been busy keeping residents entertained by; 

                                                                     Crafts 

Knitting 

Board games 

Painting 

Playing cards 

Singing  

Skyping Families  

Spending lots of time in the garden  

And lots more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

Courtney Parkin  - cook 

 

                     Courtney has been at Woodside for: 

                                               3 years 2 months 
                                                                

What do you like most about your role? 

Making sure the residents are happy, fed and they enjoy 

the food.  



  June Birthday’s 

3/7/20 

MG 

                                                                

                                                            

                                                            

 

                                                                 



                 We would like to say a big  

                Thank-you 
Thank you for your co-operation and understanding at this 

difficult time 

Everyone here at Woodside would like to assure you all that 

we are doing all we possibly can to keep our residents and staff 

here safe to the best of our ability and we thank you for your 

patience and kind words. 

 

Once again, thank you for taking the time to read our news 

letter 

LOVE WOODSIDE 

XXX 

 

 

 

 

 


